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Click here or the image above to watch the video.

We hope our U-46 students and their families are enjoying the winter recess. Our administrators,
teachers, and staff will be excited to welcome students back to their classrooms on Monday, Jan.
8.

Many people like to make resolutions for the new year, and aiming for regular, daily attendance at
school is a resolution that has long-term benefits for students. As families plan trips and
vacations, we ask that you keep the school-year calendar top of mind. A calendar for the rest of
this school year, as well as 2024-25, can be found at u-46.org/calendar.
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